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Route TT Portage Bay

Route ZZ Drainage Ditch 53

The deck of the Route TT bridge 
will be replaced. The new bridge 
will feature a lower rail height 
to better accommodate ag-
ricultural traffic. A contract for 
the project is expected to be 
awarded in December 2011. 
As work is underway, the bridge 
will remain closed. Construction 
is expected to begin in early 
spring 2012, with completion 
anticipated in mid-summer 2012. 
For more information, please 
contact Project Manager Eric 
Krapf at 573.472.5261 or Trans-
portation Project Designer David 
Blalock at 573.472.5295. 

Improvements will include re-
placing the existing bridge with 
a box culvert. A contract for 
the project is expected to be 
awarded in February 2012. As 
work is underway, the bridge will 
remain closed. Construction is 
expected to begin in early spring 
2012, with completion antici-
pated in mid-summer 2012. For 
more information, please con-
tact Project Manager Eric Krapf 
at 573.472.5261 or Transportation 
Project Designer David Blalock at 
573.472.5295. 


